



WE'RE COVID-SAFE!

Dear Residents,

To further protect us from the increased risk of Covid, we have taken the proactive step of registering our building as 'Covid-Safe' and we now have a QR code for visitors and guests to scan to register their presence in the building.

For the benefit of all of us, we ask that you strongly encourage your guests, and any visitors — like delivery personnel, trades, etc., to scan the code before entering the building and show you they have signed in prior to entering your residence.

Their information will be stored by Service NSW only for early contact tracing. No members of the Body Corporate have access to these details.

It's easy for them to check in. It takes just three easy steps to help keep us safe!

- Scan the QR code with their smartphone camera or QR code reader.
- ✓ Follow the prompts on the Service NSW app or on the Service NSW webform.
- ✓ Show you that they have checked in prior to entering your premises.

We thank you for your co-operation to minimise the risk of Covid transmission.

The Strata Committee Strata Plan 7882 7/1/20